Directions to the Patterdale Hall Holiday Lettings

“The Dairy”

The Dairy is in the grounds of Patterdale Hall. The post code is CA11 OPT. Satellite navigation is unreliable in
this area and will take you to the back gate. You will need to plan your route to get to the villages of
Glenridding or Patterdale, as our road is located between these two villages.

The following photos may help you.

From Glenridding (likely if coming from Junction 40 of the M6).

Drive past the “Patterdale Hall” sign on your right by the gate (this is
usually where satnavs take you).

Carry on past the “Patterdale” village sign next to Patterdale Estate.

Then take the right turn where you see the two signs — one for
“Patterdale Hall” and the other for “King George V Playing Fields” -
don’t be put off by the dead-end road sign.

From Patterdale (likely if you have come off from Junction 36 of the
M6/over the Kirkstone Pass/Kendal/Windermere). Once you Pass the
Church, this turning is on your left.

Take the turning and follow the road with the cricket pavilion and
playing field on your left-hand side, and the gorge and caravan site on
your right.




When you reach the cross roads, you will see a “Patterdale Hall” sign
on your right. Take the right hand turning and follow the drive over the
bridge and then past the caravan site on your right.

Carry on up the drive past the next sign on your right and you will see
The Dairy through the trees. Carry on driving around the bend to your
right.

Please park directly in front of The Dairy, being sure not to block the
entrance to the visitors car park.

The entrance to The Dairy is the blue front door, down the stone steps.
Please take care, especially when wet or icy, and use the handrail
provided.

If you need to dispose of any recycling during your stay, please use the
large wheely bins down the side of the main hall.

If walking to Glenridding, you may walk past the main hall, past the
bins, through the archway and down the back driveway. Please be
aware that staff are trained to challenge people they do not recognise.
Please simply state that you are a Dairy Guest.

Please be aware that we are a young people’s outdoor education
centre. Please do not wander around the gardens or other areas
around the hall.




If you need any assistance during your stay, please report to reception
during business hours, or find a list of telephone numbers in the dairy
itself.

We hope you enjoy your stay with us!



